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29th March 2023

Dear Fred

I write to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence dated 29th March 2023. 

I will ensure that this is brought to the Minister’s attention.

Yours sincerely,

Minister’s Office

——

Department of the Environment, Climate and Communications (DECC) An Roinn Comhshaoil, 
Aeráide agus Cumarsáide

29-31 Bóthar Adelaide, Baile Átha Cliath, D02 X285

29-31 Adelaide Road, Dublin 2, D02 X285
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